
Important Dates 

 Hat, Scarf & Glove Drive: 1/17—1/31 

 British American Business Council 
Studies Program Application due—
1/31 

 CMS Mid-Year Graduation –2/1 

 The LAST STEMersion—2/3 

 Progress Reports—2/6 

 Harper Lottery Open House: Operation 
Greyhound—2/8 (6:30 pm in Rm 
HP108) 

 CMS Lottery Closes—2/14 at 10:00 pm 

 ACT test for all Juniors—2/28 

 Seniors: Last day to declare Grade 13 
Decision—March 1 at 5:00 pm 

 Mid-Terms—March 8-10. 

 END of 3rd Quarter: March 10 

 Junior Papers Due: 4/13 

From the desk of Ms. Nelson ….. 
 
This week was a fun-filled week at Harper Middle Col-
lege HS.  Our junior class has been working diligently to 
create some unique activities for our school in the com-
ing months.  Our senior class is excited to unveil some 
activities for our school.  I also appreciate the collabora-
tion between the two classes in order to execute some school-wide 
events!   

This week, several juniors and seniors submitted t-shirt designs for Har-
per.  We will find out soon which artist will be the winner of the contest.  
Additionally, their shirt will be featured at Harper and sold throughout 
the Harper community!  That’s pretty cool! 

Next week marks the end of January.  Our Hat, Scarf and Glove Drive 
ends on Monday.  Please bring hats, scarves and gloves to school Monday 
to support families in need.  

Have a great weekend and week! GO Greyhounds! 
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YEARBOOK SURVEY!!!  
Your opinion is needed in order for the yearbook 
club to produce a book that is interesting to you. 

http://tinyurl.com/hgbca8d 

 

22 School Days until ACT: February 28th  

SNOW MAKE-UP DAYS! 

March 9th & March 10th 

http://tinyurl.com/hgbca8d


 

Harpers’ 1st Annual  
Hat, Glove and Scarf Drive! 

 
Items Needed: 

Hats 
Scarves  
Gloves 

 
Drop-off Dates:  

1/21, 1/23, 1/24, 1/25, 1/26, 1/27, 1/28, 1/30, 1/31 
 

All proceeds go to The Salva-
tion Army Center of Hope 

Shelter 
 
 

Hosted by Student Life @ The 
Harper Campus 

 
 
 
 
 

Thanks for supporting us! 

 
 

 
 

 



Free ACT and SAT Practice! 

ACT and SAT test preparation is now available for FREE through Edgenuity.  Edgenuity offers an online tutorial 
that allows students to develop customized course work to improve their ACT or SAT scores.  The program in-
cludes diagnostic tests, video lectures, assignments, quizzes and post-tests.  The subjects covered in these tutori-
als are Reading, English with Writing, Math and Science.  Students can work individually on any subject and at 
their own pace.  To login and complete the Orientation Module now, use the information provided below.  Start-
ing Monday, September 12th, subject area tutorials will be available for students.  If you have questions, please 
contact Mrs. Forges. 
 www.edgenuity.com 
 Username: cms and CMS Student # (Ex. cms123456789) 
 Password: CMS ID# (Ex. 123456789) 

A Study Abroad Information Session 
will take place Monday, February 6, 
2017 from 6:00pm-8:00pm at North 
Mecklenburg High School in the Media 
Center.   

If you are interested in attending the 
meeting, please sign-up by completing 
the Study Abroad Information Session 
Form found at http://bit.ly/2e06qge no 
later than January 30, 2017.   

http://www.edgenuity.com
http://bit.ly/2e06qge




The North Carolina Department of Instruction is seeking public comment on DRAFT 2 of the English Language Arts Standard 
Course of Study.   

 

The writing team at NCDPI will use the public comment feedback, received by the end of January, to inform revisions to DRAFT 2 
of the ELA Standards.   

 

The DRAFT ELA standards can be found HERE.  

 

The survey can be found using the following link: 

https://www.research.net/r/eladraft2survey 

 Have you ordered your Harper Apparel yet?  

Follow the link below to place an order!!! 

 

https://www.agpestores.com//
freemanscreenprinter/groupproducts.php?

prodgroup_id=14752&prodgroupbypass=true  

Just as an FYI, CPCC administration wants everyone to be aware of the Tobacco-Free Policy. 
Smoking, of any kind, is strictly prohibited on any CPCC campus. Please read the information 
below and if you have any questions, please see Mr. Cohens.  

Tobacco products include cigarettes, cigars, cigarillos, blunts, pipes, bidis, hookahs, 
chewing tobacco, dip, smokeless tobacco, snuff, electronic cigarettes, or any other 
items containing or reasonably resembling tobacco or tobacco products. 

Tobacco use includes smoking, chewing, dipping, or any other use of tobacco products. 

College premises--any property in use by the College including property that is leased, 
owned, used for College functions, or used by the College in the conduct of any of 
its courses. 

You may view the entire text here: http://www.cpcc.edu/administration/policies-and-
procedures/7.19-smoke-free-campus-policy 

http://tinyurl.com/ELAdraft2
https://www.research.net/r/eladraft2survey
https://www.agpestores.com/freemanscreenprinter/groupproducts.php?prodgroup_id=14752&prodgroupbypass=true
https://www.agpestores.com/freemanscreenprinter/groupproducts.php?prodgroup_id=14752&prodgroupbypass=true
https://www.agpestores.com/freemanscreenprinter/groupproducts.php?prodgroup_id=14752&prodgroupbypass=true
http://www.cpcc.edu/administration/policies-and-procedures/7.19-smoke-free-campus-policy
http://www.cpcc.edu/administration/policies-and-procedures/7.19-smoke-free-campus-policy


CMS JUNIORS - Enter To Win A Two-Week All-Expenses Paid Trip To England! 
 

The British American Business Council of North Carolina sponsors the ACS British Studies program, which is a twelve-
day study/travel event in England that strives to bring British history to life by enabling students to explore and con-
nect with 400 years of British history. Four students will be chosen from the Charlotte-Mecklenburg School District. 

To enter students submit a 90 second, digital, multi-media presentation answering one of the two questions listed 
below in the nomination form.  Any current junior-year student (rising senior) between the ages of 15-18 is eligible to 
enter.  Acceptable presentation formats are:  Apple QuickTime Video .MOV files, MP4 files, Adobe Flash Video files, 
YouTube Videos, PowerPoint Presentations, etc.  Encourage students to be creative.  The presentation must include 
both audio and visuals (video, pictures, drawings, etc.) to present ideas.  

Deadline for submissions is Tuesday, January 31, 2017. 

Late submissions will not be accepted.   
The two-week program will take place in the U.K. from June 25 through July 8, 2017. 
All submissions (including the completed entry form) should be uploaded to Google Drive using the following link: 

https://goo.gl/forms/ikAk5pMpsAXXVhPG3 

The students chosen win a trip airfare from Charlotte to London, meals and accommodation provided by the BABCNC.  
A valid passport must be obtained prior to travel dates. Please allow 2 months for processing.  The BABC Education 
Committee encourages students who have not traveled previously to the UK and Europe to enter. 

Representatives from BABCNC and CMS will review all submissions and select 10-14 finalists. Finalists may be called 
for a face-to-face interview during the week of February 20, 2017, with the BABCNC Education Committee.  Four stu-
dents will be chosen to attend the two-week program and will be notified by Monday, March 6, 2017.   All communi-
cation will be via the high school Principal and BABCNC. 

 

 

HOW TO ENTER: Submit a 90 second, digital, multi-media presentation answering one of the following two questions: 
 
1) Which aspect of Britain or British culture interests you most? 
2) Which British person, past or present, would you most like to meet? Explain why. 

 

All submissions (including the completed entry form) should be sent by Tuesday, January 31, 2017 via Google Drive 
using the following link: 
https://goo.gl/forms/ikAk5pMpsAXXVhPG3 

For more information contact: Phyllis Croutch at 980-343-6618. 

https://goo.gl/forms/ikAk5pMpsAXXVhPG3
https://goo.gl/forms/ikAk5pMpsAXXVhPG3




First and foremost, thank you so much for all of your patience.   This is the first official year of Harper Middle College.  We 
truly appreciate your patience, flexibility, and support in the opening process and as we learn and grow together.   We 
acknowledge that much of this information will need to be specified and updated.  Please keep a look out for updates from 
us! 

 

 

Bell Schedule Your 2016-2017 “bell” schedule is as follows: 

1st block / 9:45am – 11:15am (Teacher Planning)  

2nd block / 11:20am – 12:50pm 

Lunch / 12:50pm – 1:15pm 

3rd block / 1:15pm – 2:45pm 

        4th block / 2:50pm – 4:20pm  

Textbook You can now purchase your textbooks using your CPCC ID. Remember to bring me your re-

ceipts when you have purchased all of your books.  See Mr. Cohens for questions. 

Transportation February bus passes will be available on Monday, January 30th. 

 Harper  

Lottery  

Opens January 6, 

2017! 

“New Year New Me” Information Table 

Jan. 25 - Jan. 31 

By the Student Life Office 

 

Come by and get great information on how you can  

make a difference in your life for 2017! 

  

Family Feud-Harper Style 

Wednesday, Feb. 1 

11:00 - 12:00 

Harper Auditorium (HP 108) 

 

Join us as two teams battle for Family Feud Domination.   

Through this fun, interactive workshop, students will  

learn networking tips and soft skill pointers that they can  

use in the workplace.   

 

Free Pizza to all attendees! 

  

 

L.E.A.D. - Effective Communication 

Tuesday, Feb. 7 

12:00 – 1:00 

HP 352 K 

 

Communication is the key to good leadership.  Come 

and learn about effective communication. 

 

Free Food will be served at 11:45. 

 


